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Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are writing to invite you to a Year 12 Parents Information Evening on Tuesday 19th September 2023 at 

6.00pm to 6.40pm.   

This will be in a hybrid format. You could either join in person at our Upper 

School site on Glossop Road or join remotely, if that is more convenient. For 

this please use the online meeting link http://bit.ly/3RlbrDB or use the QR 

code. 

This invitation is for all parents and guardians whether their son or daughter 

has joined the Sixth Form from another school or has been at King Edward VII 

School in Year 11.  

The following staff will be present: 

 

• Mr S Cooke – Assistant Headteacher and Head of Sixth Form 

• Mr A White – Year 12 Raising Achievement Leader 

There will be a short presentation then you will have the opportunity to ask questions. For those at home via the 

chat function. We will cover the structure of the year, the Post 16 curriculum and examination system, 

requirements for success, enrichment activities, progression, online safety and the home-school partnership.  If 

you need to discuss individual issues, and so that the appropriate member of staff can get back to you, please 

e-mail pluspost16admin@kes.sheffield.sch.uk 

There will be an opportunity to discuss students’ progress in their academic subjects at the Year 12 Joint 

Consultation Evening on Thursday 29th February 2024.  Of course, you can always contact us if there is a 

problem which is causing concern.  

We look forward to meeting you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr S Cooke                       
Assistant Headteacher   
Head of Post 16                            
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